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At Granville Public School we are 
safe, respectful learners. 



Our three school expectations are: 



Captain Galaxy is always watching to 
make sure we are being safe and 

respectful at school. 



We are safe in the sun.  

	
  



We are safe when we walk around the 
school.	
  	
  

	
  



We are respectful when we listen and 
follow instructions.  

	
  



We are respectful when we care for 
our own belongings.    

 
 



We make sure we are always being 
learners in all areas of the school. 



We are learners when we share and 
include others. 

     



We are given Granville Gotchas on 
the playground when we are showing 
that we are following the school 

expectations. 

 



We are given Star Awards for being a 
safe, respectful learner in the 

classroom.   

   



We work towards getting bronze, 
sliver and gold Star Awards.  

 
       



Captain Galaxy 
will be making 
sure that you 
are following 

the three 
school 

expectations 
next year at 
Granville 

Public School! 




